Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH

Dark Lane Cheshunt Herts EN7 5ED

Tel: 01992 307900

Email: admin@bonnegrove.herts.sch.uk

13th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of Year Two's History topic 'The First Flight', we are planning a visit to the De Havilland Aircraft Museum on Wednesday 18th October 2023.

The children will be able to take a tour of the museum and see different types of aircrafts. They will also take part in two different workshops to enhance our curriculum. One workshop will be focused on the history of flight and the second workshop will be supporting our science topic 'Properties of Materials'.

The cost of the trip will be £15.40 per child. Please log onto your child's Arbor account under Activites/Trips to make payment. If there are insufficient voluntary contributions this activity will not go ahead.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a small backpack/drawstring bag that they can carry during the visit.

Please make payment and confirm your child's attendance no later than Tuesday 3rd October 2023.

Yours sincerely

Craig Hamilton Headteacher